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The current $38million plan does not retain the Bondi Pavilion space as a public recreation space, in 
line with its dedicated purpose under the Crown Lands Act, and will result in significantly less space 
for community use. 

 

My family and I use the community facilities currently available at the pavillon: pottery classes, 
soccer classes, events and plays in the theatre, exhibitions in the gallery. We are active participants 
in the local community and would hate to see this iconic building turned over to commercial 
interests.  

 

The iconic beach is a tourist attraction but there is also a local community that needs these facilities 
to continue to nuture creativity and a sense of community. 
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